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Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
Regular Board of Fire Commissioners Meeting 

 
 
Originally Scheduled for: Thursday, July 3, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. 
Location: 2604 Bombing Range Road – West Richland, WA 99353 
 
Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of 
Fire Commissioners for Benton County Fire District #4, originally set for the 
above date and time, has been canceled. There will be no board meeting 
held on this date. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, July 17, 2025, at 5:00 
p.m., unless otherwise posted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
Billie Paden-Lilly, Finance Manager/District Secretary 
Phone: 509-967-2945 Ext. 4201 
Email: bpaden@bcfd4.org  
 
This notice has been posted in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act 
(RCW 42.30). 
 
 

Posted on: June 30, 2025 
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